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Testimonials from Redwood Writers Members

“ ... Redwood Writers is one of the best writers groups I've had the pleasure to be associated “ ... Redwood Writers is one of the best writers groups I've had the pleasure to be associated 
with. Their main goal is to assist writers in their careers, and most writers need all the assistance 
they can get. Thanks to them, I've gotten a number of invitations to speak and made book sales I 
otherwise would not have made. I also receive over 300 emails daily, but that is mostly due to my 
success as a writer which Redwood is in part responsible for. Thank you for giving me the 
opportunity to express my thanks to Redwood!”
—Patricia V. Davis, editor-in-chief, HS Radio

“I joined Redwood Writers a year ago and have attended most, but not all, of the Sunday “I joined Redwood Writers a year ago and have attended most, but not all, of the Sunday 
meetings. I always enjoy them and leave renewed and inspired!”
—Elspeth Benton, June 2010

“Thank you, thank you, thank you. I have had such benefit from joining Redwood Writers. I “Thank you, thank you, thank you. I have had such benefit from joining Redwood Writers. I 
really feel that I made a good decision when I signed up in October. The conference was 
wonderful and extremely helpful and the meetings have been warm and friendly and full of good 
advice. I am learning new tricks. All of the volunteers who put in so many hours of time on 
Redwood Writers have made our club solid. The goal of providing support for one another is 
being met. I find myself talking to other writers, getting and giving support. All of you are truly 
inspirational.” 
—Kathyrn Miller, January 2010—Kathyrn Miller, January 2010

“Thank you, each and all! I certainly made the "right" decision to become a member! Agents Day 
- Pitch Practice Day and the monthly meetings I attended in April & May - each time I have 
experienced the joy of people walking their talk, of writers supporting writers. I give my sincere 
gratitude for your warmth and wisdom; and I appreciate your organizational skills which create 
a flow of ease and clarity with each agenda.” 
—Jan Boddie, June 2010

“Some time ago one of you mentioned a flash prose contest at the Writer Advice web site. “Some time ago one of you mentioned a flash prose contest at the Writer Advice web site. 
Thanks! I don’t make a practice of submitting my work for publication or contests. But I did this 
time and won first place. Fun to see one’s work somewhere besides this white screen in front of 
me. And get a few bucks.” 
—Steve Bakalyar, July 2010

CONTACT:
pr@redwoodwriters.org

Redwood Branch of the California Writers Club
“writers helping writers”


